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Hello… 
Welcome to our monthly newsletter. 
Our aim is to share regular local and
national information for families in the
City. 
If you would like to find out anything
further on any items or would like more
advice or information, please contact
the Family Information Service. 
Email: EEYService@cityoflondon.gov.uk 

Early Years news, advice and guidance for
Square Mile families and settings 

https://www.fis.cityoflondon.gov.uk/
education-and-schools/early-years-0-5-
education/dpil 

Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library is a book
gifting programme devoted to inspiring a
love of reading in children everywhere. 
Enrolled children from birth to five can 
receive a high -quality books, sent via the 
post and best of all it is free of charge.
o register please click here:

Dolly Parton
Imagination Library 

If your child lives in the City of London,
register for Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library here.
Learn more at ImaginationLibrary.com
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A big thank you to our libraries and
practitioners for the fantastic sessions
delivered over the summer months. The
Early Years team attended Artizan Library
Funday to promote resources supporting
the Coltale project. 

They offered engaging activities such as
“Hook a Dragon” and shared speech
and language advice with parents.
Children took part in a competition to
choose the colours of our new Best Start
in Life Family Hub Dragon.

Working Together for Young Children’s Voices
Pictured are local police and Artizan staff 
learning more about how we can all work 
together to support children’s speech and
language development.





If you would like to find out anything further on any items or you would like more advice or information, please contact
the City of London Family Information Service. 

020 7332 1002 | EEYService@cityoflondon.gov.uk | www.fis.cityoflondon.gov.uk 

Parent Praise for City 
Libraries

 
And finally we had to share a beautiful
message from a parent to Shoe lane library
which reads: 
“Thank you to all the City libraries who
provide so much for our City families and
beyond.” 

Find out loads of great ideas about events to
attend with your child during the Autumn
Term by visiting our What’s On webpage:
https://www.fis.cityoflondon.gov.uk/whats-on
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